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WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLIES                                                                     

Term 3  

 
 
 

Thursday, 12th Sept 

Term 4 
 
 

Thursday, 7th Nov & Thursday, 5th Dec 
 
 

All assembly afternoons will  
                      commence with  

• shared lunch at 1.10pm, 
• assembly at 2pm,   
• open classrooms at 2.40pm 
• normal home time at 3.15pm. 

 

All parents, carers and community members are  
invited and encouraged to attend.  

 
 

  
 

 

P.B. Award Winners 

 
 
 
 

Beau Griffiths – Jaspa Flew 

Next week at a glance 

Term 3, Week  8 

Friday, 13th Sept 

Stage 2 Rugby League / Netball Gala Day 
P & C  Meal Deal 
Little Learners followed by 2020 
Kindergarten Transition 

Term 3, Week  9 

Monday, 16th Sept Yanco Shop lunch orders  

Tuesday, 17th Sept ICAS English 

Wednesday, 18th Sept Enviromentors sessions 

Thursday, 19th Sept ICAS Mathematics 
Student  Banking  

Friday, 20th Sept 
P & C  Meal Deal 
Little Learners followed by 2020 
Kindergarten Transition 
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Principal’s News 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
Mr Powter’s class are learning some very important 
lessons about money and employment in their 
classroom this term. This week the students 
discovered through their pancake fundraiser how up 
front costs can have an impact on their overall profit 
and the amount of work it takes to make that profit.  A 
BIG thank you to the YPS P&C for donating the ice and 
allowing the students to use the snow cone machine. 
The students made $222.00 and had a total of $45.00 
in expenses with a profit of $177.00 to go towards a 
$220.00 app the students wished to purchase to use in 
class. There were a lot of very satisfied customers with 
over 100 pancakes made. Well done everyone! 
Mr Powter’s class have also learnt the skills required 
and the importance of writing an informative 
employment application to assist in determining who 
takes on classroom duties for the term. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Premier’s Spelling Bee 
Today Alaree Tabain, Asha Dunn, Zaide Eyles and 
Stephania Cuteri will travel to Griffith for the annual 
Premier’s Spelling Bee. The spelling bee is an 
opportunity for our super spellers to put their 
knowledge into action in front of an audience.  
 
The Irrigator Newspaper 
We regularly send information into the local 
newspaper to spread the word about the great 
learning and opportunities happening at Yanco Public 
School. Any stories that we send into The Irrigator are 
shared on our school Facebook page. Unfortunately, 
many people do not subscribe to the page and are 
unable to read the articles on line. Where possible we 
will let you know via text message if your child will be 
pictured with our article so that you can purchase a 
copy of the paper. 
 

 
 

  

 



 

 

Stage 2 Netball and Rugby League Gala Day 
Our Year 3 and Year 4 students will attend the Netball 
and Rugby League gala day tomorrow in Leeton. If you 
are able to assist with transport please contact Miss 
Wright who will be supervising on the day. Please 
ensure your child has a packed lunch or money for the 
canteen, full sport uniform, hat, sunscreen and a full 
water bottle. 
 
Canteen and the NSW Healthy School Canteen 
Policy 
Recently Kim Evans and Miss Grigg attended the local 
Canteen Network meeting. The meeting is a great 
opportunity to share what is working well in schools 
when aiming to meet the requirements of the NSW 
Healthy School Canteen Policy. Michelle Del Guzzo 
from Live Life Well will visit the school on Friday 
morning to assist with planning our Term 4 $5.00 
Canteen Meal Deal menu.  
 
Oven in School Canteen 
Last Friday our second oven was installed in the 
canteen. This will make time management in the 
canteen far more efficient.  
 
$5.00 Canteen Meal Deal 
Tomorrow our K-6, Little Learners and Kindergarten 
Transition students will have the opportunity to 
purchase their recess and lunch (lunch for K-6 and K 
Transition only). Please remind your child/ren to keep 
the money in their bags as there is no one in the office 
on Friday mornings to collect the order slips and 
money. 
 
Leeton Show 
The Leeton Show will take place on the last weekend 
of the school holidays. The school will enter the art 
banner. This year the show theme is based around the 
‘Year of Indigenous Languages’ theme. Students are 
welcome to enter their own individual entries. We will 
also enter any items we have from the school flower 
and vegie gardens.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Narrandera Show 
Well done to Yanco Public School students for entering 
items in the Narrandera Show last weekend. Alaree 
Tabain entered an illustration. Maya and Tess Piltz 
entered some cooking in the junior section. A tub full 
of YPS artwork was used to display a large amount of 
wall space in the shed and as you can see from the 
photos it looked fantastic! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

TERM 3 2019 CALENDAR 
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

8 
Sept  9 
  
Yanco Shop Lunch 
Orders 
 

Sept 10 Sept 11 
 
WW1 Living History Visit 

Sept 12 
Premier’s Spelling Bee 
School Banking 
Whole School 
Assembly  
  

Sept 13 
Stage 2 Rugby 
League/Netball Gala Day 
Little Learners followed 
by Kinder transition 
P & C Meal Deal 

9 
Sept 16 
 
Yanco Shop Lunch 
Orders 
 
 

Sept 17 
 

Sept 18 
 
Enriromentors sessions 

Sept 19 
 
School Banking 
 
  

Sept 20 
Little Learners followed 
by Kinder transition 
 
P & C Meal Deal 

10 
Sept 23 
 
Yanco Shop Lunch 
Orders 
 

Sept 24 Sept 25 Sept 26 
 
School Banking 
 
 

Sept 28 
Little Learners followed 
by Kinder transition 
P & C Meal Deal 

ICAS Writing 

ICAS English 
 

ICAS Maths 
 

 
 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 



 

 

  
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Hats: Spring is here and now that the weather will be warming up, it is even more important for all ‘Little 
Learners’ to have a wide brimmed hat so they can play outdoors safely. 
 
‘Little Learners’ t-shirts: The change in weather has also seen many students choosing to wear their 
‘Little Learner’ t-shirts on Fridays. If any student did not receive a ‘Little Learners’ shirt when they 
commenced the program, please let Mrs Kroek or Mrs Milthorpe know at the start of the next ‘Little 
Learners’ day and we will happily locate one for you. 
 
Biscuit decorating for the Narrandera Show: Last week, the ‘Little Learners’ decorated biscuits for the 
Narrandera Show. All the students had a fantastic time doing this and completed some very creative 
designs they should be very proud of! 
 
Recent crafts and activities: We decorated hat pictures after reading a book about a bear who had a hat 
for every occasion. It was great to see the creative side of all ‘Little Learners’ shine during this activity as 
they used cotton wool, coloured matchsticks, coloured paper and lots more to decorate their hat. 
 
The ‘Little Learners’ enjoyed putting the finishing touches on their Fathers’ Day gifts. They decorated 
doughnut pictures with little pieces of paper they cut themselves with scissors. These acted as sprinkles 
for the doughnuts. Also included were 3 things our dads’ do for us to make us feel loved by them and a 
photo of themselves in the middle. 
 
Mrs Kroek and Mrs Milthorpe have loved observing what the ‘Little Learners’ have been up to and noticed:  
 

• Kruze practising his counting and fine motor skills by putting pom poms on caterpillar pictures with 
the tongs; 

• Charlie shopping at the little shop supermarket role play area with Bella; 
• Genevieve jumping at the chance to use the letter match activity; 
• Max building a jenga block tower and taking great care decorating his biscuits for the show; 
• James and Hettie making numbers at the pegboard station with Taylor who kindly visited our room 

from Mr Powter’s class. Thanks for all your fantastic work Taylor! 
• Lacey, Bella, and Azalea making cakes at the playdough table. They decorated them with coloured 

matchsticks, candles, jewels and beads; 
• Blayne and Sage exploring all the vehicles in the big vehicle tub and being excited to use the 

bongos during our musical instrument time; 
• Ruby playing with the farm animals and tractors at the farm scene with Evie; 
• Evie adored her time playing with the dollhouse, almost as much as she enjoyed her usual favourite – 

the playdough table; 
• Zeke and George enjoying the trucks and decorating their biscuits for the show.  

 
Best wishes for a happy weekend! 

Mrs Kara Kroek and Mrs Linda Milthorpe. 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 

    
 

       
 

     
 

     
 
 

   



 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR 

 
Yanco Village Markets 
Yanco Community Hall 

Sunday, 29th September 
 

 
Powerhouse Museum         

Open Day 
Sunday, 29th September 

 

Yanco Lions Club Meeting 
Yanco All-Servicemen’s Club 

2nd &  4th Wednesday               
of the month @ 7pm 

 

  

               
 
 

 
 

YANCO ALL-
SERVICEMEN’S 

CLUB 
 

P.O. Box 23,  
Yanco 

 
Ph: 02 6955 7106      

Fax: 02 6955 7290 

 

YANCO 
LIONS 
CLUB 

 

 
 

 
“We serve” 

 
 

 

 
P.O. Box 750,  
Yanco Road, 

Leeton 
  

Phone:  6953 2000 
Fax:  6953 2772 
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